
What is the Soil Law?

Why are contaminated soils bad?

Contact us at
604.465.8961
for more info.

Help us protect our future.

The KFN Soil Law 
regulates how soil 

and fill is brought in 
or taken out of Katzie 

First Nation.

We have received 
contaminated soils  

in the past and  
it’s often left up to  

us to fix it.

If we all play a part, 
we can keep our 
environment safe  
and clean for us  
and our children.

Contaminated soil can 
make us sick. It also 
costs a lot of money  
to clean it up or get  

rid of it.

If the soil is too 
contaminated, it 
might prevent us 

from being able to 
fully use our land.

Taking contaminated 
soil might seem like 

an easy way to make 
money, but it costs us 

all in the long run.



Why do I need a permit?
A KFN Soil and Fill Transfer Permit helps us keep 

track of how much soil is being transferred, its 
condition, and where it’s going.

Anyone transferring soil or fill in or out of  
Katzie First Nation must have a permit!

How can I help protect our land?

Contact us at
604.465.8961
for more info.

If someone offers you money to 
dump soil, don’t make the deal!  
Let the Lands Department know  

as it’s likely contaminated.

If you see any suspicious soil 
dumping activity on reserve,  

it’s likely being done without a 
permit. Report it immediately!

We don’t want our children inheriting contaminated lands. 

Help us protect our future.


